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Regardless of robust programs and initiatives, the state of WA seems to be seriously considering
allowing yet another fossil fuel company to pollute and destroy the Columbia River. The risk to
marine life is extreme. The risk to plant and animal life is extreme. The risk to water for millions of
people is extreme. The risk to sacred lands is extreme. There is no leeway here. There is no need
for yet another dirty, contaminating terminal or other structure in WA. The state is not in need of
the revenue, and when weighing cost versus risk, the revenue created does not in any way mitigate
the impact this terminal will have on the people and ecosystem of the already fragile Columbia
River.
 


